
 
 
 

Zoning Board of Appeals Site Viewing 

 
The ZBA will hold a site viewing at  

129 Christian Lane 

on Saturday, June 26, 2021  
at 11:00 A.M.  

 
The viewing is related to a Special Permit application by Sarah Xiques to use 
the former Hitchcock Brewery barn as a live/work space for their son. 
 

The site viewing is open to the public, but is not part of the application's public 
hearing. The public hearing has been continued to July 1, 2021 at 7:30 P.M.  
 


